



Want to help preserve Vernon’s history? 

Want to connect Vernon citizens with 
 “Vernon’s Jewel”? 

Volunteer opportunities available 
 

	 -Museum greeters 
	 -Docents (teachers, enthusiastic facilitators of subject matter) 
	 -Publicity and newsletter assistants 
	 -Grant writers 
	 -Clerical and computer assistance 
	 -Building cleaners and maintainers 
	 -Exhibit assistants 
	 -Farm and Grounds periodic maintenance/projects 
	 -landscape/gardening 

Contact Lynn Lusardi for information. llusardi9@gmail.com     860 930-2451

PO Box 2008
Vernon, CT 06066

www.friendsofvalleyfalls.org

The Friends of Valley Falls, Inc. is a private non-profit 501(c)
(3) organization. Organized in 1972, the purpose of the 

Friends is to take responsible ownership of Valley Falls Farm, 
and to promote the betterment of Valley Falls Park. We carry 

out this mission through careful stewardship of their historical 
and natural resources, and through outreach to the community.

About the Covers 

“Build it and they will come.” And they did! The cover photos are a 
homage to YOU, the people who visited the new Valley Falls Heritage 
Center and made it the great success that it’s become. We are ever-
grateful for your interest, support and offers of future help.  
 
Our long-awaited Heritage Center finally opened its doors in June of this 
year. About 135 people attended the grand opening and ribbon cutting 
reception. Mayor Dan Champagne presented a proclamation to the 
Friends of Valley Falls recognizing the contributions of our organization 
to the community. We are very excited about the future of the Center and 
the potential it has to become a key Vernon destination point. 
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Preserving nature and 
history at Valley Falls.
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